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15 September 2016

Quintana Ship Management, Ltd.
Attn: Captain Oscar J. Dapal

5, Xenias Street

145 62 Kifissia, Athens

Greece

Dear Captain Oscar J. Dapal,

On behalf of the Maritime Administrator of the Republic of the Marshall Islands, I am pleased to
commend you, the Officers, and Crew of the containership Q AMREEN for upholding the
longstanding maritime tradition of rendering assistance to those in distress at sea on the Twenty-
eighth day of June, Two Thousand and Sixteen. The Q AMREEN received a distress message from
a vessel requesting assistance to search for a crewman that had fallen overboard. Once on scene,
the Q AMREEN joined the search with three other vessels. After continuing the search into the
evening, and with no sign of the missing crewman, the search was discontinued and Q AMREEN
was released. The time spent by you and the Crew of Q AMREEN in assisting in the search effort
is in keeping with the finest traditions of the sea. We extend our greatest appreciation for your
exemplary commitment to the maritime community.

cofilos Xenakoudi
Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs
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